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From:

Sent: Saturday, March 16, 2024 11:39 AM

To: Traffic Engineering

Subject: remove vertical delineators

PLEASE HELP US  I AM A RESIDENT/HOMEOWNER SINCE 1986. THE SPEEDS AT THE BOTTOM OF THE 0NE 

HUNDRED BLOCK NEAR OLA VISTA ARE DEADLY AMD MUCH OF THE TRAFFIC IS FROM 

DRIVERS NOT TAKING ESPLANADE. 

I WOULD GLADLY WELCOME ANY DEVICE TO MONITOR THIS PROBLEM PLACED ON MY PROPERTY  

THANK YOU 

 

Suzanne Smith 

 

 

 
 




